INVITATION TO BID INMATE TELEPHONE SYSTEM FOR THE MORGAN COUNTY JAIL

Notice is given that sealed bids will be received by the Morgan County Commission until 10:00 a.m.
C.D.T. on Monday, September 18, 2017 for the Inmate Telephone System for the Morgan County Jail.
The general project scope consists of providing all materials, software, labor, tools, and equipment, and
design drawings necessary for an inmate telephone system for the Morgan County Jail. All work
performed is to be performed in accordance with the bid specifications.

The bid package includes forms and specifications and is on file for examination at the Morgan County
Commission Office. Copies are available upon request by contacting Belinda Ealey at 256-351-4735 or
256-351-4730 during customary business hours from Monday through Friday or available by submitting
a request to bealey@co.morgan.al.us. For questions concerning bid specifications or additional
information please contact David Langston, Morgan County Attorney, at dlangston@harriscaddell.com
or Barney Lovelace, attorney for the Morgan County Sheriff’s Office at blovelace@harriscaddell.com.

The bids will be received and opened in the Office of the Morgan County Commission, 5™ Floor, Morgan
County Courthouse, 302 Lee Street, Decatur, Alabama at 10:00 a.m. C.D.T. on the Monday, September
18, 2017. ltis expected that the contract for this Inmate Telephone System will be awarded by the
Morgan County Commission at its regular meeting at 9:00 a.m. C.D.T. on Tuesday, September 26, 2017.
Said meeting to be held in the Morgan County Commission Room, 5" Floor, Morgan County
Courthouse, 302 Lee Street, Decatur, Alabama. Prequalification is not required.

A Mandatory Pre-Bid Conference will be held on Wednesday, September 6, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. C.D.T. at
the Morgan County Jail located at 119 Lee Street, NE, Decatur, Alabama 35601. All interested bidders
must attend. Bidders will not be allowed to submit a bid for this Invitation to Bid if they or a
representative of their company do not attend the Mandatory Pre-Bid Conference. Only two (2)
attendees will be permitted per company. Any bidder must email by 2:00 p.m. C.D.T. on Friday,
September 1, 2017 to Belinda Ealey at bealey@co.morgan.al.us, with a copy to David Langston at
dlangston@harriscaddell.com and Barney Lovelace at blovelace@harriscaddell.com, a list of the
name(s) of who will be attending the Mandatory Pre-Bid Conference.
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